
Cbus is not in breach of its responsible investment policy.

Cbus’s controversial weapons exclusion frameworks exclude investments in companies 
directly involved in the production and manufacturing of core components of white 
phosphorus weapons.

Cbus will continue to invest in line with its responsible investment policy and monitor its 
exposures. 


